
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Get set… Year 4 are taking part in Sustrans Big Pedal 2018, the UK’s largest inter-school 
cycling and scooting challenge that inspires pupils, staff and parents to choose two wheels 
for their journey to school.  
 
The challenge runs from 23rd April to 4th May. Year 4 will take part on Wednesday 2nd May.  
 
The details 
Children will need to cycle or scoot to school or enjoy 30 minutes of cycling or scooting 
during the school day. All children taking part will need a helmet. The total number of 
children taking part will determine our final position in the challenge. All scooters and bikes 
will be stored in our bike shed on the day.  
 
Why we’re taking part 
It’s a great way to get more of our pupils travelling to school on their bikes and scooters. We 
will be competing to become one of the UK’s top schools for two-wheeled journeys and will 
be in with a chance to win prizes including bike and scooter stunt shows and fantastic cycle 
and scooter storage. 
 
What’s next? 
All you need to do is encourage your child to cycle or scoot to school on Wednesday 2nd 
May and join them on their way – parent and sibling journeys count too! 
 
For more information about the event go to www.bigpedal.org.uk  Enjoy the ride! 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Hughenden Travel Plan Team  
 
 
 

http://www.bigpedal.org.uk/

